
ROHS STATEMENT 

  

The Restriction of the use of certain Hazardous Substances (RoHS) Directive  

(EU) 2015/863 came into force across European Union Member States on 31/3/15. 

The theory behind the implementation was that the Directive would compliment the 

Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment Directive (WEEE). 

  

The following materials were restricted : 

  

• Lead 

• Mercury 

• Cadmium 

• Hexavalent chromium 

• Polybrominated biphenyl 

• Polybrominated diphenyl 

  

We hereby confirm that Manner follows these restrictions and fulfils them. 

  

For further information please address any inquiry exclusively to manner@manner.fi 
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